
	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
AASHE STARS Letter of Affirmation  
Pre-Submission Review  
October 29, 2021  
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
In September 2021, I was invited to serve for improving each of NTHU’s STARS reports by utilizing 
the STARS Review Template. After performing a first and second review, I can attest that all 
identified issues in the report have been resolved. Should you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me.   

	 	 	 	
	 	 	 Regards,	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Hsiang-Kuang	Chang	

Professor	of	Astronomy	and	Physics	
National	Tsing	Hua	University	
Hsinchu,	Taiwan	
	
hkchang@mx.nthu.edu.tw	


